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MEMORANDUM

TO: Tom Berger

Director of Real Estate Management and Development
FROM: Governor Rick Scott

By and through William Spicola, General Counsel
DATE: July 15,2016
RE: Flags at Half-Staft

As a mark of respect for the victims of the attack perpetrated on July 14, 2016, in Nice,
France, I hereby direct the flags of the United States of America and the State of Florida
to be flown at half-staff at all local and state buildings, installations, and grounds
throughout the State of Florida. The National and State flags shall be lowered
immediately and remain at half-staff until sunset, July 19, 2016, at the expiration of the
President’s national directive.

Governor Rick Scott said, “On behalf of all Floridians, Ann and I extend our most sincere
condolences to the people of France following the horrific terror attack in Nice yesterday.
We are heartbroken for the victims and their loved ones, and pray for strength and
comfort amidst such tragedy. We join the nation in mourning this unimaginable loss of
life by another senseless act of terror in our world.”



